Tongue Lane, Leeds LS6 4QE

Telephone: (0113) 887 3240

Email: info@cardinalheenan.com
Website: www.cardinalheenan.com
Headteacher: Mr D Kelly BA (Hons) NPQH



17 March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Non Uniform Day Friday 24 March 2023

As part of our Lenten fundraising, Year 8 are organising a non uniform day on Friday 24 March 2023. This is for students in all year groups. This year we are raising funds for The Good Shepherd Appeal & CAFOD, as the school has close and well-established links with both causes.

We are asking all students who wish to wear non uniform make a minimum donation of £1 to support these worthy causes, although parents wishing to contribute more will be greatly appreciated. This contribution can be made via ParentPay. By choosing to wear non uniform on Friday 24 March 2023, students are automatically opting to pay the minimum £1 contribution.

Thank you for helping us with our fundraising.

With kind regards

Ms L Stockton-Pitt

Acting Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education)





